
    

 

 

Student Showcases 

Making a difference 

Transforming early years practice 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Thursday, 9
th

 May 2013 

Seminar 5pm - 6.30pm  

Room RWs42, Rowan Williams Court, Medway Campus 
 

 

 

Deborah Bell (BA Early Years Leadership with EYPS, Yr 3 Undergraduate) 

Physical Development of Young Children – Deborah is going to share her 

interesting work in her setting regarding the physical development of very young 

children.  This will be complimented by:- 

 

Patricia Taylor (MA Student)  

Action research on PE and young children – is it really valued?  

 

This student showcase will be introduced by Anita Cooper (PhD Student) who will pose 

the question – To be or not to be a graduate professional?  What difference does a 

degree make to those working in the Early Years Sector? 
 

Come along and join in the debate! 

 

             

      SHOWCASING QUALITY PRACTICE IN THE EARLY YEARS SECTOR 

      For further information, please contact -  anita. cooper@canterbury.ac.uk 
 

mailto:anita.%20cooper@canterbury.ac.uk


    

 

Presenters needed for future student 

showcases next academic year.  If interested, 

please e-mail Anita Cooper.   

Come and share your effective pedagogy 

and practice  -  all ideas welcome! 

 

 

 

  

                  

     

                                                                                           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact Anita Cooper at:   

anita.cooper@canterbury.ac.uk 

 

 

 

The Importance of the Student Voice: 

A Celebration of Early Years Action Research 

 

Following on from the success of the ‘Making a Difference’ 

conference where students from across Childhood Studies 

programmes delivered workshop sessions, a series of student-led 

seminars is being organised at Medway.  These will provide a 

friendly, informal opportunity for students from different 

programmes to meet and to share research and practice.   

 

Everyone is invited!       No need to book, just turn up!

 

FORTHCOMING SHOWCASES 

 

13
th

 June 2013 

Hilary Welland (BA Early Years Leadership) 

‘Creative Transitions from Pre-School to Reception’ 
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